
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

9. NORTH NEW BRIGHTON WAR MEMORIAL HALL: LANDSCAPE PROPOSAL  
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus, sought the approval of the Board for the 

North New Brighton War Memorial Hall landscape proposal. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve the proposed plan to landscape the area of land surrounding the North New Brighton 

War Memorial Hall, noting that the steps for beach access would be amended from the original 
design, in consultation with hall users. 

 
 2. To request that two litter bins be installed in the landscaped area. 
 
 


